
 

 

                                                                       Weekly Newsletter No 03 13.05.2022 
 

Hello everyone, 
 
What a super busy week the children have had this week. Well done to our year 6 children who completed their 
SATS, Stogursey Primary School are very proud of you!  
 
New Team Member 
We would like to welcome Robert Higgins. He is our new Academic Mentor who started with us on Monday. 
Robert will be working across the school and helping groups of children with their learning! 
 
New School Planters 
Thank you to everyone who came along to help Teresa Miller, our Co-Chair of Governors to move the planters 
which were kindly donated from the Parish Council. These are going to be very useful for Stogursey Adventurers 
and Eco Club. 

                                                                                                            
 
Abstract Art Work 
Last term Beacon class enjoyed doing some abstract artwork. They are proudly on display in our school. I am sure 
you’ll agree they look fab!! 

                                                                   
 
Miss Day 
Just a little update to say Miss Day’s operation went well and we wish her a speedy recovery.  

  
Goodbye 
We would like to say a sad farewell to Michelle Robinson who leave us today. Michelle has fitted in wonderfully 
and has been a great member of the team. We wish her all the best in her new job. 
 
Have a great weekend!! 


